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The Banks SHOULD mark to market, WITHOUT QUESTION ! ! !
This IS the honest/proper way, and least expensive, in the long run.
This would help to take the dishonesty & corruption out of politics. (You have got to start somewhere,
may as well be here and now)

If a global financial collapse ensues, so be it. That will only prove it is going to happen anyway.
Time to let the healing process begin.

jf

1810-100 
Comment Letter No. 122

mailto:jkch@mac.com
mailto:director@fasb.org



